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348 Main Street, El Segundo, CA 90245 • (310) 524-2200 

Mitch Tavera, Chief of Police 
 

     Attempt to Identify 
    459 PC Suspects 

 
 

 
 

 

On 01/22/17 @ 1900 hours, 6 male subjects smashed the front window of the 
business located at 124 Center Street.  The suspects gained entry to the business 
but did not take any property.  The suspects arrived in a white 2006 Ford van  
(CA # 8D03909) that was stolen.  The vehicle was recovered in the city of 
Hawthorne.  
 
If you have any information regarding the suspects in this investigation, please 
contact Detective Chris Amorino at (310) 524-2258 or camorino@elsegundo.org. 


